
 

NOTICE 

 

This is for general notification that the First Semester classes for 2018-2019 

academic session will start on and from 18.07.2018. The students who have 

taken admission in this college (both Honours and Programme courses) are 

hereby advised to remain present from the aforesaid date to attend their 

respective classes. Class routines will be provided in their respective 

departmental class rooms. 

The students who have been allotted hostels in the counselling held on 

11.07.2018 may take possession of their hostel rooms on and from 16.07.2018. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Teacher-in-charge 
Asansol Girls’ College 

 


